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“Do right, love goodness, and walk humbly with your God.” Micah 6:8 

January 23, 2022�

         �

    Mass Schedule�             �

Saturday Vigil: 5 pm                                                                 

Sunday: 7:30 am, 9:00 am                

&  11:30 am                                           

First Saturday: 8 am  �
�

Daily Mass                                                               

Monday�Friday 8 am �
�

Reconcilia#on  �

Saturday: 3:00�4:00 pm                                                

or by appointment  �

                                           

Parish Office Hours�

Sunday � 8 am�Noon�

Monday�Friday: 8 am �5 pm�

Closed 12�1 pm  (Mon�Fri)�

Closed Saturday�
�

�

Rectory Phone number�

330�688�6411�

www.holyfamilystow.org�
�

�

Perpetual Eucharis#c Adora#on                                                                                                                             

Call 330�678�8335 �
�

�

Holy Family Parish School                                                                                                                             

               330�688�3816� �

www.holyfamilyschoolstow.org�
�

�

Holy Family  

is a  

Stewardship 

Parish 



�

�

          READINGS FOR NEXT SUNDAY 

 

Jeremiah 1:4-5,17-19: The Lord assures Jeremiah 

that he will deliver him from all who fight against him.  
 

1 Corinthians 12:31—13:13: Paul describes love as 

the greatest of virtues.  
 

Luke 4:21-30: Jesus is rejected in his hometown of Nazareth.  
 

For Reflection: How do we respond to Jesus’ message? 

Saturday, January 22nd�

5:00 pm    Hildegard Cozzone (Kim Muzic) �

Sunday, January 23rd�

7:30 am      People of the Parish                                                                                     �

9:00 am      Mary Jane Presper (Cursillo Group) �

11:30 am    Marion Theresa Cicuto (Abby Gresser) �

Monday, January 24th � St. Francis de Sales�  �

8:00 am     All of our deceased priests (Gallo Family) �

Tuesday, January 25th �  The Conversion of St. Paul�

 8:00 am    Don Jones (McKelvey Family) �

Wednesday, January 26th � Sts. Timothy & Titus�

8:00 am    Marcia Roy (Jim & Jean Bartula) �

Thursday, January 27th � St. Angela Merici�

8:00 am     Maureen Brogan (Gadus Family) �

Friday, January 28th � St. Thomas Aquinas                                                     �

8:00 am    Charles & Angela Miller (Family) �

9:50 am    Steven Zepp (Kathleen Hartley) �

Saturday, January 29th�

5:00 pm    People of the Parish                                                                                     �

Sunday, January 30th�

7:30 am      Dolores Howe (Janet & Jason Gregg) �

9:00 am      Michael Saloiye (Rosemary Saloiye) �

11:30 am    Lou Mancine (Family) �

While Masses will ordinarily be 

said on the date that you      

arrange, circumstances may    

necessitate a change. Please 

check the bulletin each week.�

EVENTS OF THE PARISH�

Rectory Office Hours�

Sunday � 8:00am to Noon�

Monday � Friday 8:00am to 5:00pm�

� � (Closed Noon to 1:00pm)�

Saturday � Closed�

We ask all visitors to wear a mask and limit your visits. 

Please use the mail slot to drop off items. �
�

Bulletin Submission Email�

Please know that you can send your bulletin submissions to 

the following email: hfbulletin@holyfamilystow.org   �

Submissions are due by noon Saturday the week before �

Thank you for your help in meeting these deadlines�

�
�

Sunday, January 23rd:�

� � 10:00 am Coffee & Donuts in LCH�

� � 10:15 am PSR (K�8) in School/FSPC�

� � 12:45 pm Confirmation Mtg in FSPC�

Monday, January 24th:�

� � 10:00 am Healing Prayer Group in Church�

� � 6:30 pm Healing Prayer Group in Church�

� � 8:30 pm Magnify 90 in Rm 1�

Tuesday, January 25th:�

� � 6:00 pm Legion of Mary in Cry Room�

� � 6:30 pm Student Cantor Rehearsal in Church�

� � 6:45 pm Troop 177 Mtg in FSPC�

� � 7:00 pm RCIA in Rm 1�

Wednesday: January 26th:�

� � 7:30 pm 12:2 Youth Study in Rm 102�

� � 7:30 pm Magnify 90 in Rm 1�

Thursday, January 27th:�

� � 6:00  pm Spelling Bee in FSPC�

� � 7:00 pm EC Reach More Training in Rm 1�

Saturday, January 29th:�

� � 9:00 am School Uniform Swap in LCH�

� � 6:00 pm School Uniform Swap in LCH�

Sunday, January 30th:�

� � 10:00 am School Open House�

� � 10:00 am Coffee & Donuts in LCH�

� � 12:45 pm Life Teen in LCH� �

�

Holy Family Parish� � � � � � � � �        Stow, Ohio �

We extend our sincere sympathy and       

prayers to the family and friends of our      

recently deceased: Norma Derbfuss;          

parishioner;  Hilda Goetzinger, wife of Tony 

Goetzinger�

HOLY FAMILY OFFERTORY GIVING 

WEEKLY REPORT 

�

�

�

Sunday Collection for Jan 9th:................................$ NA�

Second Collection for Jan 9th:................................$ NA�
…..�

Thank you for your continued support! 

O God, protect us against the ravages of      

illness. Stop the advance of the  Coronavirus 

disease that  threatens the  human family 

across the globe. We pray through the         

intercession of Your Mother, Refuge of the 

Sick and in the name and power of Your Son, 

Jesus.  

Amen.    
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�� “The Spirit of the Lord is upon me . . .” Luke 1: 1�4; 4: 14�21�

�

       Isaiah’s vision read by Jesus in today’s Gospel includes us: the Spirit of God “is upon” us, too, leading us to the other �

       side of doubt, setting us to the work of creating God’s Kingdom here and now, enabling us to see our lives and world �

       illuminated with the peace and hope of our Creator.�As Jesus realizes his identity in the Spirit of God at his baptism, we�

       find our identity in that Spirit at our baptisms, as well.   Questions for the Car:   What does it mean for our identity to be �

       “sealed on God’s Heart”?  �
�

�� Your Christmas Generosity � Thank you for your extraordinary generosity � remarkable, especially considering 

COVID �� to Holy Family at Christmas. Generous gifts were received in the Christmas Collection � before Christmas, on 

Christmas itself, and in the days before New Year’s.  We are also most grateful for the “end�of�the�year giving”, from 

IRA’s and other funds, which several folks exercised �� benefitting both our Christmas collection and our Capital           

Campaign, Heart of a Shepherd, and Endowment Funds.  God bless you in this New Year! Fr. PJR.�
�

�� Heart of a Shepherd � Thank You to several parishioners who have already responded quite generously to my “Heart 

of a Shepherd” letter which I sent just before Christmas.  I deeply appreciate your willingness to help us with our             

parish commitment to this worthy project.�
�

�� 2022 Catholic Charities Annual Appeal � “Be the Light!”�� kicks off in January.  During the week of 25 January, 

close to 100,000 households will receive a letter from Bishop Malesic encouraging support for the 2022 Appeal and 

asking each of us to “help our brothers and sisters in need.” The Appeal Goal this year is $14 million throughout the 

Diocese.  It is sought  to continue to serve more than 400,000 people in need.  Parish Appeal: Feb. 19�20 ���All parishes 

are asked to conduct the In�Pew Appeal the weekend of 19�20 Feb. We are grateful for the support of our priests and 

volunteers who faithfully promote the appeal at the parish level and to our loyal parishioners who, through their                

sacrificial gifts, are changing lives throughout our diocese. Annually, more than $4 million is raised on this weekend 

across the diocese. Thank you for tour support.�
�

�� SS. Anne & Joachim Grandparent Workshops | March 28 & 30, April 4 &6 Grandparents are vital to passing on 

the faith. The Vicar for Evangelization, in collaboration with the Office of Missionary Discipleship, Marriage and Family 

Ministry, Youth Ministry and Young Adult Ministry, will offer Anne and Joachim Workshops.�This will be an opportunity 

to talk about ways that grandparents can share their faith with their grandchildren and will offer some practical tools that 

can be used. The workshops will be offered at various sites throughout the diocese, and will include a closing Mass. 

Cost is $10 per person including brunch. Register�online� by going to:  www.dioceseofcleveland.org.  Click on EVENTS 

>> Scroll down to March 28.�
�

�� Educational options�for local families are available like never before. The�Educational Choice Scholarship 

(EdChoice) Program�provides students from under�performing public schools the opportunity to attend participating 

private schools. Holy Family School is an EdChoice and EdChoice Expansion Provider.� We would be delighted to 

provide a well�rounded, Faith�based education for your child.��Students eligible to enter kindergarten for Fall 2022 who 

would be assigned to one of the designated public schools �� or students in grades 1�7 who are attending a public 

school in their resident district who will be assigned to one of the designated public schools for the upcoming school 

year �� are eligible to apply.��Please note: In order to receive this scholarship, a student must be NEW to Holy Family 

School.��The traditional EdChoice scholarship for the 2021�2022 school year paid up to $5500 towards tuition.� Tradi-

tional EdChoice scholarship recipients are required to pay the remaining balance (if any) to the school. Holy Family 

School begins registering students in late January.� The EdChoice application period is scheduled to open in 

February.� If you are interested in more information regarding this opportunity � or would like to tour our School �� 

please contact Katrine Franklin at 330.688.6412 ext. 314 or�kfranklin@holyfamilyschoolstow.org �
�

�� The wearing of masks in the Church and Chapel is strongly requested at Holy Family � both for your safety 

and, out of courtesy, for the safety and comfort of your fellow parishioners.  Thank you for your cooperation.  I 

feel that it is my responsibility to make coming to Church as comfortable and safe as possible for all of you (many of 

whom are vulnerable) � and I will continue to do so. Fr. Pjr�
�

�� Deacon Phil � Our retired Deacon Phil Kamlowsky continues his recovery at home following major surgery in July. He 

is anticipating several more weeks of physical therapy.  He and Karen appreciate your prayerful support.  Let’s pray for 

a speedy recovery.  And we all say �� AMEN!!�

�

�

� � � � � � � � � � � ~continued~�

�
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�� Sacramental Marriage � Couples who may be in a marriage � or may be planning a wedding �� that has not 

been recognized by the Catholic Church (civil marriage, destination wedding, etc.), might find that now is a good 

time to consult with one of the priests to see whether that situation can be rectified or considered more carefully.  

It could be as simple as repeating your marriage vows quietly in front of a priest and receiving the Church’s 

blessing.  Issues involving divorce and remarriage can also benefit from pastoral guidance.  In that way, one 

would become/remain eligible to receive the sacraments of the Church, especially the Eucharist.  The priests are 

always happy to discuss such matters and offer appropriate pastoral assistance.  Just give one of us a call or 

Email in the coming weeks.�
�

�� Bishop Malesic has issued the following communication… “The latest information from federal, state and local 

public health agencies informs us that the Delta and Omicron variants of the COVID�19 virus are surging in our area, 

causing increased illness and hospitalizations at levels not seen since the spring. For the safety of all who worship at 

Catholic parishes throughout the Diocese of Cleveland, I strongly encourage you �� whether vaccinated or not         

vaccinated �� to wear a face mask while attending Mass indoors. All who want to attend Mass, and who are          

otherwise vulnerable, should feel safe and welcome inside our sacred spaces. Please use charity and patience with 

those who do not wish to comply with this strongly stated request. You also might want to consider wearing a face mask 

for other indoor gatherings.  Those who are ill, have significant health risk factors or care for someone who is immune�

compromised or ill, as well as those who have significant fear or anxiety about contracting the coronavirus in a large 

group of persons are not obliged to attend Mass.” �
�

�� The Latin America�El Salvador Collection �� supports missionary efforts throughout the Caribbean and Latin America 

� and is essential to our Diocesan missionary commitments in El Salvador. Today our Cleveland Missionaries, Fr. Paul 

Schindler and Fr. John Ostrowski, continue our Diocesan Mission. The collection is taken every year during January. 

Your on�going support of our proud fifty�four years of diocesan commitment to the people of El Salvador will greatly    

assist our Diocesan Mission’s continued success. Envelopes for this purpose are included in your monthly envelope 

packets � and can be submitted throughout the month. Faith Direct participants can designate a donation online.�
�

�� Recall that some folks have remained reluctant to be in crowded places � because of their own health issues or the 

health of those in their care.  They may remain tentative as they return to “in person” worship � and we can do our best 

to help them feel welcomed.�
�

�� For those with gluten intolerance or other reason to refrain from receiving the Sacred Host at Communion time � please 

check with one of the priests and we will be happy to arrange an opportunity to receive Holy Communion from the Cup 

or to receive a low�gluten host.�
 �

�� Capital Campaign �� As of January 4th: 714 Parishioners have pledged a total of$3,052,325 toward our goal of 

$3,000,000  �� and $2,266,866 (moving up each week!) has been paid on these pledges.  A Wonderful Response!  

Thank you for your support.�
�

�� I am very much aware that the COVID�19 crisis � and associated financial disruptions � has changed personal              

financial security for many of you � beyond your "typical” circumstances.  I realize that some folks may need to adjust 

their contributions to Holy Family until they are in a better place.  I understand and respect the decisions you have 

needed to make.  We all pray for better times ahead.  We will get through this.  We are people of love, faith � and hope. 

Thank you �� for your exceptional generosity to the Parish and the works of the Church.�
�

�� Holy Family School � A “Blue Ribbon School of Excellence”:  Parents of school age � or pre�school age �           

children are encouraged to consider Holy Family School for their children.  We suggest that you contact Mrs. Heather 

Hawk Frank, Principal, at: 330�688�6412, Ext. 310 � or Mrs. Katrine Franklin, Administrative Assistant, at:                 

330�688�6412, Ext. 314 � for further information about our School or to arrange a tour.  We participate in EdChoice.�

�

      �� � � � � � � � � �  Fr. Paul J. Rosing�

�

HFCGuest wifi password:           �

family2013 �

Holy Family Parish� � � � � � � � �        Stow, Ohio �
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Social Concerns:�

“U.S. Bishops’ Chairman for Interna1onal Jus1ce and Peace       

Commends�

Pledge by World Powers to Avoid Nuclear Conflict�

�

‘On January 3, the five permanent members of the United Nations 

Security Council (China, France, Russia, the United Kingdom, 

and the United States) issued a joint statement�that is an               

important acclamation of the need to prevent nuclear war and 

avoid arms races. This principled statement affirms ‘a nuclear 

war cannot be won and must never be fought’ and stresses the                           

importance of abiding by non�proliferation agreements and                  

commitments.�

‘Conflicts and calls to arms have not ceased. Unfortunately, the 

Tenth Review Conference of the Treaty of the Non�Proliferation of 

Nuclear Weapons was again postponed in light of the COVID�19 

pandemic. In my letter to Secretary of State Antony Blinker in             

September�, I expressed our hope that these critical negotiations will 

be soon advanced as we draw upon the prophetic wisdom of Pope 

Francis in Fratelli Tutti��that reminds us, ‘international peace and                   

stability cannot be based on a false sense of security, on the threat of 

mutual destruction or total annihilation.’�

‘I invite all Americans to continue in prayer and support of our 

leaders to advance the critical goals of disarmament.’�

Bishop David J. Malloy of Rockford, chairman of the U.S. Conference 

of Catholic Bishops’ (USCCB) Committee on International Justice 

and Peace issued the above statement in response to world powers’ 

pledge to prevent nuclear weapons spread.” From the United 

States Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB)�

LITTLE FOOD 

PANTRY�IS HERE 

TO HELP ... 

Located outside the front door of the rectory, the 

Little Food Pantry will serve those who need a short 

term helping hand.  

 "Take when you need and give when you can."   
 

Please support this ministry! 

 

Our Weekday Chapel will remain open for  

Eucharistic Adoration and private prayer. 
 

“Good God, we believe that you are 

here and your presence gives us hope. 

We thank you for each day…for so many further 

chances to understand, to forgive again, to trust 

again, and to love. �Reconstruct us. Amen.” �From 

The Wisdom Pattern: Order, Disorder, Reorder�by 

Richard Rohr�
�

Come to the�Adoration chapel, be in the presence 

of the Lord. Call�Bill or Mary Ann Kolosi�               �

(330�678�8335) for information and to sign 

up.�Early morning adorers needed for Saturday’s 

2�3 AM and�3�4 AM. ��
�

Hours before the Blessed Sacrament for the 

week�ending Jan. 15,�were 229. �

January 23, 2022                                                The Third Sunday of Ordinary Time��

PRAY TO PROTECT HUMAN LIFE! JANUARY 19�27, 2022��

�

9 Days for Life�is a novena for the protection of human life. Each day’s               

intention is accompanied by a short reflection and suggested  actions to 

help build a culture of life 9 Days for Life: January 19�27,�2022 �

www.respectlife.org/9�days�for�life�

�

Embrace Clinic & Care Center is expanding 

and seeking paid and volunteer positions. A           

Program Coordinator is needed for 10�12 hours 

per week. The Program Coordinator researches, 

plans, implements and coordinates all current and 

future programs, educational and otherwise,                  

offered by Embrace Clinic & Care Center. A Nurse Sonographer is needed 5 hours per week. Both are paid            

positions. For more information including job descriptions, email info@embraceccc.org. We also need volunteers 

to serve in the positions of receptionist and advocate. Work schedule is flexible. Training is provided on Saturday, 

February 12, 2022, 9am�3pm as space allows.  Lunch is provided. To register, call us at 330�825�1900, 

Monday through Friday 11am�5pm.  �



�

�

Holy Family Parish� � � � � � � � �        Stow, Ohio �

Even as the pandemic continues to bring uncertainty, the new 

year is filled with hope and promise – we always seek to grow 

our vital ministries, explore new ways to share the good news 

of Christ’s love, and reflect His care and mercy to those in 

need throughout the  community. To continue to make a           

difference in 2022, Holy Family is reaching out to our                  

parishioners. 

 

Begin the new year with eGiving to help sustain and build                

ministries throughout 2022 that reflect the steadfast promise of 

God’s love. The need is great in our community, and your          

generous online gifts will help people all around us. 

 

We prayerfully request that you consider signing up for eGiving 

from your computer, smartphone or tablet. You can set up a 

recurring donation or make a one-time gift. Sign up today by 

visiting faith.direct/OH280. Thank you for your continued             

support of our parish family.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of our parish family.  

God Bless You,    

Fr. Rosing 

This past December our HF Girl Scout Troop 90498 6th 

grade girls and their family gathered donations to provide 

Christmas gifts for 12 female homeless youths, 5 teen 

moms and 5 babies through Shelter Care. �



�

�
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January �2022�

��It’s not uncommon for a cough to hang on for up to six weeks after a 

respiratory infection, due to lingering inflammation, according to           

Nisha Rughwani MD, associate professor of geriatrics and palliative 

medicine at the Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai in New York 

City. She recommends the use of an over�the�counter steroid nasal 

spray to help ease the postnasal drip that can cause coughing. A         

teaspoon or two of honey several times a day may also help, Rughwani 

adds. Some doctors might prescribe a codeine�containing cough from 

interrupting sleep, but Rughwani doesn’t advise this for older adults         

because it can worsen memory problems. If your cough persists for 

longer than six weeks, or your coughing up blood, wheezing, or having 

chest pain, contact your doctor. You may need to see a pulmonologist, 

who can order tests such as a chest CT scan, Rughwani says. You might need to use an inhaler for a while to 

help reduce any inflammation causing the cough, or even to undergo short� term pulmonary rehabilitation              

therapy. This article is from Consumer Reports � On Health Letter�

Keep warm and healthy this Winter. God Bless you , �

Your Parish Nurse �

VOCATION 

SUPPORT�

Knights of Columbus 

Fr. Maruskin Council 

10936 (Stow/

Hudson/Peninsula) 

are proud to         

announce their recent support of religious 

vocations at our local parishes.  The Knights 

of Columbus have a long history of support 

of those discerning religious vocations.  

Support checks were recently distributed to 

seminarians David Chojnacki (St. Mary),             

Anthony Donatelli (St. Mary), Ben Jackson 

(St. Mary), Nick Guiney (St. Mary), Ben           

Baration (St. Mary) and Jonathan Green 

(Holy Family).  Also receiving support 

checks were Joe McBride (St. Mary) and 

Jeff Crock (Holy Family), who are discerning 

vocations as a Catho-

lic Brother with the 

Brotherhood of Hope.  

Please support these 

men with your pray-

ers and all those 

striving to understand 

God’s call.�



�
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� � � �      Parish Staff�

 To call a staff member below, dial 330�688�6412, then the extension listed:�

�

�
�

Father Paul J. Rosing, Pastor, ext. 215 �

pjrosing@holyfamilystow.org �

�

Father Andrew J. Gonzalez,  Parochial Vicar, ext. 217 �

gonzalez@holyfamilystow.org�

�

Father Michael J. Denk, Parochial Vicar, ext. 223 �

denk@holyfamilystow.org �

�

Deacon John Green, Permanent Deacon, ext, 467 �

Deacon Philip P. Kamlowsky, Deacon, Retired �

�

Mrs. Amy Rich,  Business Manager, ext. 221�

rich@holyfamilystow.org�

�

Mr. Ed Coia, Operations Manager, ext. 220  �

coia@holyfamilystow.org   �

Mrs. Barbie Byrne, Pastoral Associate, ext. 272   �

(RCIA) byrne@holyfamilystow.org  �

�

Mrs. Heather Hawk Frank, Principal, ext. 310 �

hhawkfrank@holyfamilyschoolstow.org �

�

Ms. Abby Gresser, PSR Coordinator & Youth & Young Adult 

Ministry Associate,  ext. 271 gresser@holyfamilystow.org �

�

Mrs. Jamie Heinl, Stewardship & Ministry Engagement, �

ext. 213 heinl@holyfamilystow.org �

�

�

Mrs. Sandy Michaels, Music Director, ext. 250                              �

michaels@holyfamilystow.org �

The First Friday Club of    

Akron �

February 4, 2022 at Our Lady of Cedars, 

507 South Cleveland Massillon Road,           

Fairlawn, OH 44333, and will feature    

Bishop Edward C. Malesic, bishop of 

the Catholic Diocese of Cleveland.�

The cost of the luncheon program is $20.00.  Doors open at 

11:00 AM; the program begins at noon, and ends promptly at 

1:00 PM.  Reservations can be made 

by sending a check to the First Friday 

Club of Greater Akron, 795 Russell 

Ave., Akron, OH  44307, by calling 

the office, or on the website, no later 

than Friday, January 28, 2022.�

For additional information, call        

330�535�7668 or visit:�

�

www.firstfridayclubofgreaterakron.org�

Immigration:�

 �

“Annual Collection for Latin America�

Strengthens Families, Funds Catholic Education, and�

Fosters Priestly and Religious Vocations�

�

In Cúcuta, Colombia, where malnourished refugees pour 

across the border from Venezuela, this collection              

supports relief ministries that provide food and job training 

to migrants and a Catholic childcare center for children 

whose migrant parents labor from dawn to dusk as         

vendors in the city streets.�

Catholics throughout the United States have an                 

opportunity to help the Church’s formation of missionary 

disciples in Central and South America and the Caribbean 

islands by giving to the U.S. Conference of Catholic           

Bishops’ (USCCB) annual Collection for the Church in         

Latin America. ‘The Collection makes a significant impact 

in lives of our brothers and sisters in Latin America,’ said 

Bishop Octavio Cisneros, auxiliary bishop emeritus of 

Brooklyn and chairman of the USCCB’s Subcommittee on 

the Church in Latin America.�

In 2020, the Collection distributed more than $5.6 million 

among 334 ministries in Mexico, Central and South           

America, and the Caribbean, to  support                       

evangelization, catechesis, marriage and family ministry, 

pro�life work, youth ministry, prison ministry, pastoral          

outreach, formation for clergy, religious, and lay leaders, 

and the implementation of safe environment/child            

protection programs. ‘When Pope Francis was archbishop 

of Buenos Aires, Argentina, this collection supported his 

ministry to the people in the city’s poorest                         

neighborhoods,’ Bishop Cisneros said.”�

From the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops 

(USCCB)�
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Air Conditioning • Heating • RefrigerationAir Conditioning • Heating • Refrigeration
Honesty With QualityHonesty With Quality

48 Northeast Ave. • Tallmadge48 Northeast Ave. • Tallmadge
		 Industrial - Commercial - ResidentialIndustrial - Commercial - Residential		 24 Hour Service24 Hour Service
		 TOM FISHERTOM FISHER, PRESIDENT	, PRESIDENT	 633-1484633-1484

OH LIC # 18210OH LIC # 18210

We are privately owned and 
operated with over 60+ 

years healthcare experience
Hospice: Call us to discuss your specific 

situation and needs. “Our only regret is that we did not call sooner”
 —Family of hospice patient Home Care: Bathing, toileting, 

dressing, laundry, errands, medication reminders

	 Contact Us
	 3792 State Rd., Cuyahoga Falls, 44223
	 216.916.1110
	 www.gardensofwesternreservehospice.com

Stow Complete 
Auto Repair

24/7 Estimates
Family-Owned & Trusted Since 1978

    330-688-3611
1619 Commerce Dr., Stow

www.joes-auto.com

330-923-1333

	 OH Lic #14610
www.beckwithheatcool.com

	 Hly Fmly

Save $25 
WITH THIS AD

Present at time of purchase.
Not valid with other offers

Extraordinary People.
Exceptional Care.

For Caregiver Services 234.815.0140
Job Opportunities 234.815.0145

www.firstlighthomecare.com

Non-Medical Care

Tania I. Kurtz, D.O.Tania I. Kurtz, D.O.
Michele C. Marshall, M.D.Michele C. Marshall, M.D.

3925 Darrow Rd., Ste. 1053925 Darrow Rd., Ste. 105
Stow, OH 44224Stow, OH 44224

330 686 8424330 686 8424
www.ccpstow.comwww.ccpstow.com

ParishionerReal Estate Services

Valerie Ursetta, CRS, ABR, CNE
Certified Residential Specialist

Accredited Buyer Representative
Certified Negotiation Expert

STOW OFFICE
330-592-6711 - Cell

“Don’t Make A 
Move Without Me”

An Affordable Luxury Lifestyle...
You Deserve It!

	 Dennis Dunn	 Bob Oziomek	 Dennis Dunn	 Bob Oziomek
	 3333 Kent Rd.	 330-688-3866	 3333 Kent Rd.	 330-688-3866

www.dunn-quigley.com

1033 Kelly Ave. • Akron, OH 44306

Residential
Commercial

330.374.0070
jwdidado.com

As a Christ-centered 
community, we strive 

to be Men and Women 
for and with Others.

4550 Wyoga Lake Rd., Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44224
330.929.4205 ext. 153 • www.walshjesuit.org

admissions@walshjesuit.org

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!
Every Wednesday

Doors Open 4pm • Bingo Begins at 6pm

Over $2,000 in
Prizes Per Week!

Acker-Moore Memorial Post
330.673.1608

3733 Fishcreek Rd., Stow, OH 44224

Andy Myers, Insurance Agent
(330) 945-4935

2787A Front St., Cuyahoga Falls
andymyers@allstate.com

Helping families like yours protect the things that are
important - Family • Home • Car • Boat • Business and More
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3428 Darrow Rd.3428 Darrow Rd.
330-688-3171330-688-3171

Bring Coupon in for 

$3.00 OFF 
Any Entree Over $8!
(Specials Excluded)

HF

CFOCFOvaluevalue for small businesses for small businesses
Richard P. Bedell, CPA, MBARichard P. Bedell, CPA, MBA

(Parishioner)(Parishioner)
www.bedellcfoservices.comwww.bedellcfoservices.com •  • (330) 814-5885(330) 814-5885

Falls Catholic
Credit Union

33 Graham Rd. • Cuyahoga Falls, OH33 Graham Rd. • Cuyahoga Falls, OH
330-929-7341 | www.fallsccu.org330-929-7341 | www.fallsccu.org

	 By members’ choice, your deposits are insured by American Share Insurances up to $250,000 per account.	 By members’ choice, your deposits are insured by American Share Insurances up to $250,000 per account.
	 This institution is not federally insured.	 This institution is not federally insured.
		 MEMBERS’ ACCOUNTS ARE NOT INSURED OR GUARANTEED BY ANY GOVERNMENT OR MEMBERS’ ACCOUNTS ARE NOT INSURED OR GUARANTEED BY ANY GOVERNMENT OR 
		 GOVERNMENT-SPONSORED AGENCY.GOVERNMENT-SPONSORED AGENCY.

Contact Dom DiPasqua 
to place an ad today! 

ddipasqua@4LPi.com or
(800) 477-4574 x6637

BELL’S
BARBER SHOP
Mention This Ad for $5.00 OFF!
Walk-ins welcome or call ahead.

234-571-2302
3266 Kent Rd. / Across from Holy Family
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www.marhofer.com       888-448-4516       Stow            Cuy. Falls    Cuy. Falls     Cuy. Falls             N. Canton               Stow

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS 
FR. MARUSKIN COUNCIL #10936 
STOW, HUDSON & PENINSULA 

Contact: Bob Eikenburg GK 440-759-2378 or 
Norm Siroki FS 330-655-7880 

www.holyfamilystow.org/kofcstow
All Catholic men 18 years or older are invited to join

1313 W. MAIN ST. • KENT   
330.673.9900

BISTROKENT.COM

LUNCH • MARTINI LOUNGE
DINNER • CATERING

Celebrating 50 Years !
Service & Value
V
V

V

V

Over 30 Quality Brands
Unbeatable Customer Service
Orthopedic Fitting
Shoe Repair

3260 Kent Rd. Stow
(Rt. 59, 2 blocks west of Rt. 91)

330-688-7808
www.longsshoes.com

Bob Reeves: 330-606-2658
Brick Patios/Walkways • Retaining Walls

Landscape Design • Trees & Shrubs
Outdoor Kitchens & Living Spaces
Mulching • Fire Pits & Fire Places

www.brslandscapeconstruction.com

$25 OFF
*WITH THIS AD

Parishioner Owned

plumbing • heating
cooling • drains

wells • pumps • tanks

330-688-1220
www.JandJPlumbing.com

	Helping
	Parish
	Families
	Make 
	the
 	Right
 	Move

Tony Morganti, CRS
Realtor
tony@tonymorganti.com
330-352-9513

Carol Morganti
Realtor
carolmorganti@remax.net
330-352-9516

142 N. Water St., Kent • 142 N. Water St., Kent • 330-673-9827330-673-9827
www.htbnk.comwww.htbnk.com

D & D
HOME IMPROVEMENT CO.

Your Local Contractor
Specialists in Building and

Remodeling for Over 30 Yrs.

ROOM ADDITIONS
KITCHENS & BATHS

GARAGES
INTERIOR & EXTERIOR

REMODELING
DECKS & PORCHES

BASEMENTS

330-688-5542
Call for your FREE Estimates Today!
www.DDHomeImprovement.net

SOLD IN 2 DAYS

Another sale for Holy Family Parishioners!Another sale for Holy Family Parishioners!  
Contact me to make a move in 2019Contact me to make a move in 2019

Steve Mosholder, BrokerSteve Mosholder, Broker
330-554-6770330-554-6770

Steve@Mosholder.comSteve@Mosholder.com
99% Sale Price v List Price 3 Years in a row99% Sale Price v List Price 3 Years in a row

		 Steve Mosholder,Steve Mosholder,  Broker/OwnerBroker/Owner
		 REALTORREALTOR
		 Parishioner/VolunteerParishioner/Volunteer
		 330-554-6770330-554-6770
		 Steve@Mosholder.comSteve@Mosholder.com

#1 REALTOR 
Akron Beacon Journal

OVER 99% SALE PRICE V. LIST PRICE
6 DAYS ON MARKET“Call our Dad!”“Call our Dad!”

	 Modern real estate tools
	 & Old Fashioned Values.

	 Maria Grimm, Realtor, SRS, E-pro, LRS
	 Multi Million Dollar Producer
	 330-573-7818
	 www.mgrimm.russellrealty.com
	 EM: realtormgrimm@gmail.com

	 Greg Mertes, DMD
	 Kelsey Stehli, DDS
	 Accepting New Patients 

330-655-kids(5437)
5655 Hudson Dr., Ste. 300 • Hudson
www.mertesdental.com

440-376-5405
3226 Kent Rd., Stow, OH

Email: reservehearingcenter@gmail.com

	 Heating &
	 Air Conditioning

“Always Your Best Buy”
	 Cuyahoga Falls	 Akron
	 330-686-9982	 330-434-6001

leesheatingandairconditioning.com

STEPHEN J. BELLI dds, ms • LAURA M. STREIT dds, msd

BelliStreitSmiles.com

Mary Dubelko, DVMMary Dubelko, DVM
Christie Tymcio, DVMChristie Tymcio, DVM

Erin Dulka Macek, DVMErin Dulka Macek, DVM
Eileen Savier, DVMEileen Savier, DVM

Great healthcareGreat healthcare
for the life of your pet.for the life of your pet.

4983 Darrow Rd., Stow, OH4983 Darrow Rd., Stow, OH

330-686-2200330-686-2200
www.keystonevetclinic.comwww.keystonevetclinic.com

 While You’re Waiting
 for Paradise...

 Lunch, Dinner
 & Catering

 330•928•6600

Joe & Betty LamusgaJoe & Betty Lamusga
330-922-0002330-922-0002

cuyahogafallswindows.comcuyahogafallswindows.com

$100 OFF$100 OFF
$20 off your first 5 cleanings$20 off your first 5 cleanings

Summit CountySummit County
330-634-9723330-634-9723

Portage CountyPortage County
330-673-3992330-673-3992

Valid for new weekly or biweekly customers. Not valid with other offers. Cash value Valid for new weekly or biweekly customers. Not valid with other offers. Cash value 
1/1000 of  1 cent. ©2010 Merry Maids L.P.1/1000 of  1 cent. ©2010 Merry Maids L.P.

Tina White
REALTOR®

Parishioner
Senior Real Estate Specialist
Cell: 330-388-7721
Tina.white@exprealty.com


